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Friday, March 31, 2017

April 1
•	Cheaper by the  
   Dozen 
April 13
•	Shadow Day     
April 14-21
•	Easter Break 
April 28
•	K-12 Jean Day
May 1-5
•	HS Missions Week
May 4
•	K Spring Program
May 11
•	Open House
May 12
•	K-5 STEM
   Literacy Day
•	Red Cross
   Blood Drive
May 13
•	Spring Formal
May 15
•	Senior Project 
   Presentations
May 16
•	1st-12th Strings
   Concert

June 12-June 16 at FCA

April 3-11
•	K-10th Grade

Two Nights

Tickets are
online.

March April

2017 2017
30 01

Come join fellow FCA parents for Parents Prayer Time 
immediately following Elementary Chapel on the 1st and 
3rd Thursday of each month.  Prayer requests may be 
emailed to Laura Sparks at sparksfly4him@yahoo.com.  
Please contact Laura Sparks with any questions.

Parents Prayer Time

Shadow Day is Coming!
Who do you know that is curious enough to take a look at 
FCA? Invite a friend to Shadow Day and introduce them 
to our great school!   

Summer Adventure Day Camp 

Summer Math Opportunity

Camp Invention Details 
There are some exiting activities planned for the week of 
June 12th! Mrs. Frye will be teaching Have a Blast, Mr. 
Bowers will be the instructor for Mission Space and Mrs. 
Hopple will be cooridnating Ductape Billionaire!  For 
additional information, visit www.campinvention.org.

Will you need summer care for your school age child?  
FCA’s Summer Adventure Day Camp is now enrolling! 
SADC is a 10-week summer program for children entering 
grades 1-6.  Activities are planned around weekly themes 
and contain a Christ focus. Children travel to area pools, 
parks and attractions.  We also plan for several in-house 
activities!  If you are in need of school age care this summer, 
please email Danell Coleman at dcoleman@fcaknights.us. 

Would you like your 3rd –12th grader to practice some 
math skills over the summer?  Research indicates that 
practicing over the summer not only helps students retain 
math concepts, sharpen their skills and gain confidence, 
but enables them to be ready for math at the beginning of 
the new school year.  To register, please check your email 
for a registration form and submit $25.00 (payable to FCA) 
by Friday, April 28, 2017.  Email Mrs. Barthelmas 
at cbarthelmas@fcaknights.us with any questions.


